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The Heisey Collectors of Texas met in Dallas on July 13, 2013. We meton a
very warm 103 degree Saturday. However, the heat did not deter 13 members
and one guest ,Kathryn Baird, granddaughter of Charles Baird, from attending.
Peggy Moseley was the hostess and served us a delicious lunch on various
patterns of Heisey plates.

Following the lunch we had our business meeting.

Treasurer, Erma Hulslander, gave the treasure report. She reminded the members
that HCT membership dues of $10 is currently due. Erma announced that she
plans to resign after many years serving as club treasure. Please remember to
send Erma your dues.

July is the month to elect new officers. Mike Morgan, Greg Freeman, and Sharon
Sweeney all agreed to serve another term. Tiffany Brant was not present and has
agreed to serve as treasure.

Anne Neighbors volunteered to serve as club photographer.

President Morgan reported that HCA Director, Larry Burge, is doing a great job
promoting group tours of the Museum.

Sharon Sweeney was recognized for bringing in four new members during the
past year.

Mike Morgan has been named to head the HCA Educational Committee. He
asked members to e-mail him if they have any ideas for the education committee.

Sharon Sweeney, Mike Morgan and George Ann Powell were commended for
earning a total of $5,497 from the HCA Convention silent and live auctions.
President Morgan requested that “thank you letters” be sent to all who donated
items for the auctions, and to give HCA recommendations for the 2014
Convention Auctions.



Members were encouraged to send George Mc Neil get well cards. A sympathy
card will be sent to John Minton whose wife, Wanda, passed away recently.

Pres. Morgan reminded the members that HCA gift shop is always in need of
donated glass.

The theme for the meeting was to report and discuss the recent June 2013 HCA
Convention. Twelve of the HCT members attended the convention. President
Mike asked each one who attended to tell their highlight of the convention. All of
our attendees had a wonderful time and enjoyed being with other Heisey
members who love Heisey as much as they do. During the meeting we viewed a
DVD of convention pictures.

Marjorie Stormer said she thoroughly enjoyed attending the Convention and
urged all members to attend future conventions. She and other members
purchased many pieces of Heisey glass during their convention trip.

The next club meeting will be on Saturday, September 14 at the home of Greg
and Candy Freeman.

SHOW AND TELL:

1541 Athena plate, salad , 7 in. , ten

315 Paneled Cain sugar bowl

433 Greek Key Sugar

1404 Old Sandwich Cobalt and Flamingo beer mugs, 18 oz.

133 plane bottom, 9 oz. tumbler, marked

Tumbler with 12 plain sides with star bottom, marked, unable to find in books
121 7.5 oz. crystal tumbler, star bottom

1184 Yeoman bowl, floral ,14 inch, Moongleam, optic

1540 Lariat fan vase with cutting

1404 Old Sandwich beer mue 18 oz. Amber



3390 Carcassonne crystal / Moongleam Schhoeppen 12 oz.

354 Wide Flat Panel Lavender jar with unk etching

3386 Diamond Rose Pilsner 10 oz. Cobalt

20 Wood duck crystal, 1947-1949

1428 Warwick Horn O Plenty, 5 in. and 7 in. Vase, Cobalt, 1938-1941
1428 Warwick Floral Bowl, Crystal, unk cutting 1933-1937

1493 World 2-light Candlestick, Crystal with #893 Carlton Cutting, 1937-
1941.

Secretary, Sharon Sweeney

See Photos on the next two pages.









